
First-Time Home Buyer Class 
Ashland Village 
San Leandro, CA 

February 25, 2015 

On February 25th, 2015, NBP and the Tri 
Valley Housing Opportunity Center 
(TVHOC) visited Ashland Village in San 
Leandro to give a seminar for first-time 
home buyers.  

Attendees were given the great 
opportunity to ask all the questions they 
may have had in regards to purchasing a 
home. This was a very interactive seminar 
that many benefited greatly from.  
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